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THE CITY OF

TERRACE

NEWS RELEASE — TRAIL CLOSURES DUE TO WIND STORMS

Due to the extreme wind storms yesterday, trail users are advised to exercise caution in the Terrace
area. Trails of particular concern are Ferry Island, Howe Creek, Tetrault Park, and Terrace Mountain.

Sections of the Ferry Island trails have been closed due to hanging branches and trees hung up in other
trees. Please respect the signs. City crews are working diligently to remove dangerous trees and debris
and re-open the trails.

The City of Terrace does not recommend using any of the trails during or immediately after high winds.
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